
Christine Hunt and Jay Crouthers 
1014 Dockser Drive 
Crownsville, MD 21032 
 
March 13, 2023 
 
Maryland General Assembly 
Members of the Education, Energy and the Environment Committee 
Annapolis, MD 
 
RE:  SB 750 – Election Law-Voting – Proof of Identity 
 
Dear Senators, 
 
We support SB 750 and respectfully request that you vote for it. 
 
To ensure the rights of citizens to fairness and justice in voting for their elected officials, providing a 
valid, government-issued, photo identification with signature and to compare it to their signature at the 
time of voting is a very reasonable, easy way to ensure the voter’s identity is valid. 
 
Elections country-wide have experienced blatant voter fraud and this is a way to keep Maryland’s 
elections fraud free, which is what we and the majority of other citizens desire. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christine Hunt and Jay Crouthers 
 
 


